
 
 
11 June 2014 
 
Themis Kotsifakis 
President 
Federation of Secondary School Teachers (OLME) 
2, Kornarou & Ermou Str. 
Athens GREECE 10563 
 
Email: olme@otenet.gr, interolme@yahoo.gr 
 
 
Dear Themi 
 
On behalf of the 190,000 members of the Australian education Union (AEU), I extend to you 
our solidarity in your struggle to end suspensions imposed by the Greek Government. 
 
The decisions of the Greek Government and the Troika resulting in suspensions of civil 
servants and employees in the public sector including in education are to be deplored.  Unless 
reversed, these suspensions will have a negative impact on students and their opportunity to 
learn, potentially limiting their future opportunities.  
 
We send our encouragement for your continued struggle, and best wishes for a successful 
outcome. 
 
In solidarity  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Angelo Gavrielatos 
Federal President 
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